
 

 

 

 

11th December 2023 

 

 

Class 4VN 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I am pleased to share that Mrs Emilia Vunnava has returned to TMA from maternity leave and has re-

joined the Year 4 teaching team.  Moving forward, she will be taking on the class responsibility of 4VN. 

With the return of Mrs Vunnava, Miss Nkrumah will be leaving TMA at the end of the Autumn Term. 

Over the coming weeks, between now and the end of term, Mrs Vunnava and Miss Nkrumah will work 

together with the class to ensure a smooth transition.  

 

We are excited to welcome back Mrs Vunnava to TMA and she is really looking forward to getting to 

know all the children in the class.  

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Mr Shirley (Head of Year 4).  

 

 

With best wishes, 

 

Lucy Eldridge 

 

Headteacher of Two Mile Ash School 

 

 


